STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anD MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

BRUCE KING 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
LARRY KEHOE (505) 334-6178
SECRETARY

January 5, 1982

Mr. Paul C. Thompson

Northwest Pipeline Corporation
P. 0. Box 90

Farmington NM 87401

Re: Non-standard gas proration units
San Juan 29-5 Unit #100 25-29N-5W
Ssan Juan 30-5 Unit #77 36—30N—5WV//

Dear Mr. Thompson:

The non-standard gas proration units for the San Juan

29-5 Unit #100 and San Juan 30-5 Unit #77 are too small

to be authorized by this district, according to Rule
5(B)1. They will have to be referred to the Director.

A hearing does not have to be docketed as long as Rule
5(B)3 a-f is applicable. Enclosed is a copy of the
general rules and regulations, with these rules indicated.
If you have any questions please call this office.

Yours truly

Jeff A. Edmister
Geologist/Field Representative

JAE:gcC
Enc.

cc: Well files



